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Message from FIGO

Dear Friends and Colleagues,
On behalf of FIGO, I was greatly honored and privileged to attend the SAFOG conference from the

1st to 3rd May 2013, in Agra, India. I was pleased to see many internationally renounced speakers from
the SAFOG region and around the world who participated in this meeting. I am proud of the achievements
of Member Societies of SAFOG and of the individual professional to improve women’s health. Your
contribution to improve women’s health and save their lives’ needs to be publicly acknowledged.

The social and scientific interactions were memorable and it was truly an enjoyable conference.
The effort made by the host organization Agra Society of O&G deserves special mention.

This special regional conference provided an opportunity for us to discuss several issues of importance to the region and
to learn about the best policy and practice and the latest in science and technology.

I would like to thank Professors Harsha Seneviratne, Alokendu Chatterjee, Narendra and Jaideep Malhotra, the Agra Society
of O&G and many others for their tireless effort to make this conference a great success.

With my best wishes and warmest regards.

Sabaratnam Arulkumaran
President, FIGO




